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Letter from our Pastor

1 Parish House, under the protection of Our Lady of Fatima (includes 

within it Croghan Hall)

2 Guadalupe Hall 

3 Lourdes Hall & School Office

4 Walsingham Hall

5 PAC (Parish Activity Center) & PAC Classroom

6 St Vincent de Paul (SVDP) Hall

7 Blessed McGivney Hall

8 Church

9 Christ the King Adoration Chapel

Parking Lots 11, 12, 13 and 14

15 St Isidore Garden (feeds the hungry of SVDP)

Dear Brothers & Sisters in Christ,

Just a few notes to remember about the survey.  

1. Remember, the Catholic Church is not a democracy and this is neither a vote nor a referendum.

2. We’re looking for participation and engagement, so even if you’re totally uninterested in either project, 

we need to know that too!

3. Remember that both projects need to be done at some point.  The survey is to gauge interest in which 

to tackle first.

4. This is not a pledge.

5. Your vote is anonymous.

6. The parish is not bound by the results or bound to communicate the results.

7. If you are not a registered parishioner, but want to give to this campaign, we welcome your participation 

in the fundraising, but this survey is for those who are registered parishioners.  

8. The longer we wait to do both projects, the more they will cost, so hopefully we can get them done as 

soon as we possibly can, and go on to other things.  

The Bicentennial Campaign has allowed us to do a number of capital improvement projects that were sorely 

needed because of deferred maintenance on the buildings while the church was being paid off.  That means 

we have been 25 years spending our energy on the church and what was left undone because of the church.  

That’s a lot of time! 

Now, it is time to move forward.  We want to do projects that are reachable, necessary and which poise us 

to be able to better serve those who call Prince of Peace their spiritual home.  I’m not going to try to influ-

ence your answers to the questions.  They need to be spontaneous, true and authentic!

Every parishioner should complete the survey! Here’s how:

• If you’re on our parish email list, you’ll receive an email. Respond to it. To receive 

emails from the parish and its school, subscribe via http://eepurl.com/gANUqv

• Scan the QR code with your phone. Complete the survey.

• Visit the parish office to complete a survey by paper. 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com

http://eepurl.com/gANUqv


sunday, 19 may

pentecost sunday 

(English &  Latin)

monday, 20 may

the blessed virgin mary (English)

pentecost monday (Latin)

tuesday, 21 may

st christopher magallanes & 

companionss (English)

pentecost tuesday (Latin)

8a Mass Deceased Perone Family (FRT)

10a Mass Deceased McCullen/Simmons Family (FCS)   

12p Latin Mass Matthew & Denise Mannino-L (FCS)

6p Vespers

7a Mass Gunnar Liebrandt+ (FRT)

12p Latin Mass Zachary Cosgrove-L (FRT)

7a Mass Holy Souls in Purgatory (FRT)

12p Latin Mass John Warga, Jr+ (FCS)

6p Patriotic Rosary

wednesday, 22 may

st rita of cascia (English)

ember wednesday in the octave of 

pentecost (Latin)

thursday, 23 may

weekday (English

pentecost thursday (Latin)

friday, 24 may

weekday (English)

ember friday the octave of 

pentecost (Latin)

8.30a Mass Lauren Ludolph-L (FCS)

12p Latin Mass Beverly Scovill+ (FRT)

5p Confessions

7a Mass Barbara Tripp-L (FCS)

12p Latin Mass Brendan Killough-L (FRT)

7a Mass Tony Thibideaux+ (FCS)

No Noon Mass

saturday, 25 may

st bede the venerable, gregory VII & 

mary magdalene de pazzi (English) 

ember saturday in the octave of 

pentecost (Latin)

sunday, 26 may

the most holy trinity 

(English & Latin)

prayer requests 

All those serving our country, Gena Cunningham, 

Julie Mallory, Bridgitte Gunnells, Wrenn Calcutt, Jim 

Bannister, Stephen Wiltberger, Lillie Nesbitt, Kevin 

Stanton, Doris Pratt, Sarah Williams, Kenneth Price, 

Dcn Bob Smith, Lois Smith, Christy Smith, Shannon 

Harkins, Gloria Dussich, Rose Schillaci, Kristina Mur-

phy, Laurie Taylor, Carl Jones, Luigina Warga, Mar-

lene C. Eugenia Kolinko, Susan Subrizi, Mary Jean 

Heap, Rosemary Craig, Janine Moore, Jean Casey, 

Thomas Dorsey, Jennifer Gregory, Kathleen & Dan 

Mottl, Peter McPherson, Annmarie Egas, Frank 

Cespedes, Mary Ann Egan, Julia Chatignyblais, Connie 

Meiners, Juan & Laura Pachur, Elizabeth Nowlan, 

Betty Baker, Deborah Baker, Andrew Frisari, Ed 

Matthews, Yanini Smith, Martha Catel, Anna & Casey 

Chevalier, Christine Tallman, Kayla Whatley, Matt 

Smith, Jenn Pfaffl, Valerie Pachur, Jim Eagan, Kathy 

Melone, Vanessa Baugh, Cal Valois & A. Thana Pacco 

Rivas, Tammy Jones, Brian Aho, Jim Roberts, Lorenzo 

Rosa, Jim Rimer, Judith Inghram, Janice & Alan 

Olson, Jacob Hinson, Jim Green, Mary Martin, Lucretia 

Albright, Daniel Bennett, Lisa Buss, Francine Burke, 

Irene Ponce, Carol Deretchin, David Purpura, Eileen 

Harrison & Hewitt Dickerson 

8a Mass Katelyn Cleveland-L (FRT)

3.30p Confessions

5p Mass For the People of People (FRT)

8a Mass Vincent DeMaria+(FRT)

10a Mass Brian Mackenzie-L (FCS)

12p Latin Mass Deceased Pham VC Family (FCS)

Please contact the Parish Office to request a name be added to the prayer list. 
We will leave names on the prayer list for two weeks, unless requested otherwise. 

Parish Calendar            
= where you see this symbol, it means live broadcast 

simultaneously on Facebook & YouTube

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com

https://www.facebook.com/princeofpeacetaylors/
https://www.youtube.com/c/PrinceofPeaceCatholicChurchSchool?sub_confirmation=1


Parents desiring Baptism for their child must attend a 

Baptism Class. The next class is Thursday, 13 June.  

Register by contacting Deacon Gus at 864.420.0497 

or by email at gus.suarez@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 

 Baptisms cannot be scheduled until the class is com-

pleted. Only Deacon Acosta can schedule Baptisms.

The parish has Mass cards for Mass intentions to be 

said in the Holy Land anytime. 

Deacon Michael Thompson leads a Men’s Bible Study 

meeting Tuesdays at 7p in Guadalupe Hall studying 

the Acts of the Apostles! All men should come. Con-

tact Dcn Thompson at 864.365.8178 with questions. 

• Last meeting is 28 May before a Summer break!

Happenings & Needs

If you are homebound and wish to receive Holy 

Communion, contact Deacon Mark Thompson at 

mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Be comforted by those who have experienced the 

grief of the loss of a spouse on the first Saturday of 

the month at 10a in St Vincent de Paul Hall. Call 

Julie Gianelloni at 864.561.4733 to learn more. 

Catholic Youth Organization (CYO) is for grades 

9-12. Young men and women meet on Sundays 6.30-

8.30p in Parish House to share a meal, play games, 

and talk about faith. Questions? Contact Stephanie 

and John Lasitter at cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org.

The St Isidore Garden's Children's Hour concluded 

its semester on 9 May with “Art in the Garden.” This 

was an adjustment to their schedule. Watch for the 

next semester to begin in September. 

Volunteers harvest in the garden on Mondays at 10a 

for the hungry. All should join. Questions? Contact 

Katie Bein at katiemwilliams88@gmail.com. 

Join our Substitute Teacher list at the parish school!  

Please email Principal Nathan Barontini to learn 

more at principal@popcatholicschool.org .

"I am with you always, until the 

end of time." Matthew 28:20 

Share a Holy hour with the Lord!

Contact Lisa Buss at 864.508.7123 or 

adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 

The following times are in need of 

adoption (*urgent):

Sunday - 12a* & 7a; Tuesday - 4p; Thursdays -

1pm; Friday - 12p; Saturday - 2p* & 8p

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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All are invited to join praying a rosary at 2.45p at 

the Blessed Mother statue outside of Parish House 

for the good of the school, its teachers and families 

within it. If the weather is bad, go inside the church.

The prayer shawl ministry meets on the third Friday 

of the month at 10.30a. They crochet/knit shawls/lap 

robes which they donate to nursing homes, cancer 

and dialyses centers. They welcome more volun-

teers and donations of yarn are always welcome. 

For information call Paulette at 864.434.0278.

Interested in helping new folks feel at home in our par-

ish? From emails to phone calls to events, there’s a way 

to pitch in! Contact Tracy Rozsa at 

welcome@princeofpeacetaylors.org to learn more 

about the Guild of St Benedict Welcome Committee. 

The parish Women's Group is studying

Becoming Women of the Word on Wednesdays at 

7p in Lourdes Hall. Becoming Women of the Word: 

How to Answer God’s Call with Purpose and Joy is a 

book by Sarah Christmyer. She’s the co-creator and 

editor of The Great Adventure Bible so many peo-

ple know and love - it’s the one that Father Mike 

Schmitz uses for the Bible in a Year podcast.

There is no homework. The group reads aloud, then 

reads through the discussion questions in each sec-

tion. Visit their Facebook group or text PEACE to 

864.531.2899 to sign up for reminders. 

Learn about the life and charism of Lay Dominicans 

and how they share in the apostolic mission of the 

Dominican Order through the Four Pillars: Prayer, 

Study, Community and Apostolic Preaching, by 

emailing Janice Carl, OP at janice.carl@gmail.com. 

Join us in welcoming new parishioners: Glenn & 

Laryn Weaver; Paul & Genevieve Cherrett and fami-

ly; Adam & Jessica Harper and family; Irene Warner

Happenings & Needs 

Greeters and ushers are greatly needed across all 

Mass times! Contact Marco DeMaria at 

864.631.7713 or mad4jen@msn.com!

Join a free monthly craft get together on the third 

Friday of the month from 6-10p in McGivney Hall. 

Bring your own supplies to work on a project of 

your choice or come observe others; all skill levels 

welcome! Feel free to bring a friend or snack to 

share. For questions, contact coordinators Melissa S. 

Miller at 864.569.1417 or Michelle Grabiec 

at m_grabiec@hotmail.com.

At 10a on Sunday, 2 June, we will celebrate the Feast 

of Corpus Christi with a Mass, Procession and Bene-

diction. This feast joyfully honors the real presence 

of the body and blood of Jesus Christ in the Eucha-

rist through transubstantiation. 

All parishioners who attend Mass at other times are 

asked to participate in the procession by arriving at 

church by 11.15a. Bring with you a sacred image to 

carry in the procession!

First Holy Communicants (in their First Communion 

attire) and Confirmands are invited to come and be 

in the procession together. Any parish organization 

who would like to attend the event are encouraged 

to sit together at the Mass and process together in 

the Procession with their own sacred image banner. 

The 12n Latin Mass will begin at whatever time the 

Procession & Benediction ends.  This is a opportuni-

ty to honor Our Lord in the Most Blessed Sacra-

ment and give witness to our Catholic identity.

Please welcome the newest member of the Body of 

Christ: 

• Raphael Joseph Marius Ramanathan, son of  

Krishna & Abigail Ramanathan, who was baptized 

on 4 May

• Lorenzo David Acosta, son of David & Ash-

ton Acosta, who was baptized on 25 May

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Happenings & Needs

Prisma Health employees may be eligible for a 5% 

tuition discount to the parish school available 

through the Prisma Health Perks team member 

discount program. Schedule a school tour at 

864.971.4767. 

St. Vincent DePaul accepts online giving through 

their tithe.ly and checks made directly to SVDP. 

Pantry donations may be left in the large wooden 

bin in the Narthex. Current pantry needs are:

• macaroni and cheese

• canned peas, tuna, beans (all types) and other 

meats

• bar soap

• toilet paper

• toothpaste

• cereal

Parishioners and school families are invited to 

reach out to Jennifer Pfaffl by email at 

missfluff129@yahoo.com during times of need to 

have a Meal Train organized. It takes a village to 

provide support to those in need. Please consider 

supporting the gift of comfort for those in need.

The Blessed McGivney Hall is open on Sundays af-

ter the 8a and 10a Mass. And, for parents who 

await their child(ren) attending RE. Grab a coffee 

or hot chocolate, peruse a library of over 900 vet-

ted Catholic titles, and socialize with parishioners. 

Indoor and outdoor activities are available for kids 

of all ages! Please note that children must be ac-

companied by a parent or caregiver at all times. 

Contact John Olson to learn more at 

jamolson@gmail.com. 

If you have questions about the library, email 

library@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Congratulations to the following couple who will 

receive the Sacrament of Holy Matrimony:

• Sandra Prince and Michael Marino on 25 May

If you consider Prince of Peace your spiritual home we 

ask that you register! Please visit 

princeofpeacetaylors.org and click the register button. 

Our 2024 Vacation Bible School is 8-12 July. It will 

be modeled after our in-house programming unveiled 

in 2023. Registration forms are available in the office. 

Please volunteer! Contact Maria Barontini by email.

Save the date for a celebration picnic of the Blessed 

Mother on Sunday, 8 September! This will also be an 

early celebration of the Anniversary of our Church 

Dedication on 21 September 2003. And, an invitation 

to all parish school alumni to return.

The memorial Mass for St Josemaria Escriva has been 

scheduled for 9a Saturday, 22 June with Fr Tomlinson. 

A reception will follow in the PAC.

Giving to the offertory is convenient and 

easy. Scan the QR code to connect to 

Tithely to make your gift. Or, options to 

give to special projects are available. 

Did you know that 45% of families rely on 

financial assistance to attend the parish 

school? Your donations to our Annual 

Fund are needed. Prayfully consider mak-

ing a Catholic education possible with a 

check to POPCS or online gift today! 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com

https://tithe.ly/give?c=2404605
mailto:missfluff129@yahoo.com
mailto:jamolson@gmail.com
mailto:library@princeofpeacetaylors.org
princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org
https://tithe.ly/give?c=1748027


The Columbiettes are selling discounted $15 Attrac-

tions & Coupon Books to benefit the Carol Tonon 

Scholarship Fund for students attending the parish 

school. The books are available in the office or by call-

ing Cheryl Wargo at 864.879.7671.

Join the men (18 and older) of the parish who “offer it 

up” and attack the week every Monday morning from 

5.30-6.15a for outdoor exercise and prayer. No fitness 

background is necessary. Park in the lot between the 

PAC and McGivney Hall. Participants will offer up 

prayer and suffering for Fr. Smith, Fr. Tomlinson, all 

clergy, our own families, and the marriage and

family life throughout the Parish. Questions? Contact 

Paul Pizzuti at pizzuti@fidei.email or 864.501.8954.

Calling all teenagers! Join a group of teens who meet 

for a Holy Hour before our Lord present in the Eu-

charist on First Fridays from 6.30-7.30p in the Church. 

Afterward, teens socialize in the parking lot. Parents 

are encouraged to come—some remain in the parking 

lot. Questions? Contact Dcn Michael Cavin. 

Happenings & Needs

The Latin Mass community hosts a potluck the first 

Sunday of each month in the PAC after the 12n 

Latin Mass. Please bring a main dish to share. Help 

set up and clean up! Questions? Contact the Green 

Family at 719.660.3440. 

• The June potluck will instead be held on 26 May 

in honor of Daniel Perry.

The Respect Life Ministry asks members of the par-

ish to spiritually adopt newly pregnant women so 

that they will have the courage to choose life and 

carry their baby to term. To spiritually adopt is a 

commitment to pray for the mothers until 25 De-

cember. Prayer options include a "Hail Mary" daily 

or a rosary daily either individually or as a family.

Contact Pam Harrison at 864.233.6200 to enroll.

• Gestation Week 9: Ten tiny tooth buds are 

developing with each band of gums. (They will 

transform into the 20 "baby teeth" that eventu-

ally fall out during childhood). The four cham-

bers of the baby's heart have formed. Many 

moms describe the sound of the heartbeat as 

similar to the thunder of galloping horses. The 

heartbeat is twice as fast at an adult's. The 

mother"s body is not only growing a baby, but 

also the placenta which is attached to the uter-

us and connected to the baby through the um-

bilical cord. The placenta is developed to take 

over most of the critical job of producing hor-

mones what help your baby grow and develop. 

Psalm 139:14 - I praise you, for I am fearfully and 

wonderfully made 

Thomas Wilson will lead an evening of Catholic 

themed trivia in Parish House on Friday, 7 June. 

Doors open at 6.30p and trivia begins at 7p. Tick-

ets are $5 in advance (purchase in the parish office) 

or $10 at the door. Children under 10 are free. 

Pizza and beverages provided. Cash prizes will be 

awarded. Come as an individual or bring a team of 

up to 8 people. Email Thomas to learn more at

thomaswilson146@gmail.com.

Due to wear and tear, it is time to re-

place our hardcover St. Isaac Jogues 

Illuminated Missal for the English Mass 

and our St Edmund Campion Missal for 

the Latin Mass, found in the pews of the 

church.

A donation of $25 per book will cover costs and allow 

you to add an inscription to the inside cover of the 

missal, in honor or in memory of a loved one. There 

are two ways to participate. Either return the enve-

lope that was en-

closed in the 28 April 

bulletin to the parish 

office filled out with 

your information OR 

use our online form 

below!

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Constantinian Order Announcement

The Royal Commission for the United 

States of the Sacred Military Constantinian 

Order of Saint George has communicated 

to Father Christopher Smith that he has 

been named a Chaplain of Merit for the 

Order.  On 10 April 2024 from Madrid a 

letter was drafted communicating the 

news.  Father Smith will be invested into 

the Order in September of this year in the 

presence of His Royal Highness Pedro de 

Borbón, the Duke of Calabria and the 

head of the Royal House of the Bourbons 

of the Two Sicilies.

Prince of Peace has already been delighted 

to have our own Dottor Cavaliere An-

atole Upart as a member of this important 

Order.  Father Smith has already been the 

Chaplain to the Real Circolo Francesco II 

di Borbone, a pious association advancing 

devotion to the cause of the illustrious Bourbon monarch and servant of God.  Father Smith deepens his 

commitment to the Order and its spirituality by assuming pastoral care for the members of the Order while 

continuing to serve as Pastor of Prince of Peace. 

The Constantinian Order of Saint George has its remotest origins in the nobility of the Byzantine Empire, but 

in its present form took shape under the Venetian noble family of Albanian descent, the Angelo Flavio Com-

neno family.  The last male heir of that family transferred the grand mastership of the Order to Francesco 

Farnese, the Duke of Parma.  Their heirs in turn were the Bourbon dynasty.  In 1718 Pope Clement XI con-

firmed the order as a Religious Order of the Catholic Church with the apostolic bull Militantis Ecclesiae.  Car-

lo III Borbone became the King of Naples and Sicily as well as the Duke of Parma & Piacenza.  The Royal 
House of Bourbon-Two Sicilies is the cadet branch which ruled Southern Italy and Sicily until Italian Unifica-

tion in the 19th century.  The successor to the House is Prince Pedro, Duke of Calabria, of the Spanish-

Neapolitan branch to which Fr Smith is now a chaplain.  Prince Pedro is a member of the family of Felipe VI, 

the King of Spain and is considered by some to also be the current living representative of the House of Stu-

art.  His son and heir, Prince Jaime, the Duke of Noto, is married to Lady Charlotte Lindseay-Bethune.  In 

2020, the cause for canonization of the last reigning King, Francesco II, was introduced.  

Pope St Pius X confirmed a number of privileges for members of the Order in 1910, and Pope Benedict XV 

consecrated the Church of Santa Croce al Flaminio in Rome as the principal church of the Order.  The Or-

der presently undertakes a number of corporate and individual works of charity at both the local and interna-

tional level as well as cultural events and associations.  The Order exists for the spiritual perfection in the 

Roman Catholic tradition of its members.  Although it is not a papal order like the Equestrian Order of the 

Holy Sepulchre or the Sovereign Military Order of Malta, and is not strictly speaking a dynastic order, it is 

recognized as a Religious Order within the Church.    

Picture: https://constantinianorder.us/about 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



Contact Us 

Phil Head Director of Administration 864.331.3908 directorofadministration@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Mark Pulley Director of Finance/Bookkeeper 864.331.3907 bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Dcn Nestor Acosta Pastoral Associate for Sacramental Life 864.331.3905 nestor.acosta@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Deacon Acosta about baptisms, funerals, declarations of nullity and marriage.

Maria Rauch Parish Secretary 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Maria R. about facility reservations and requesting Anointing of the Sick prior to surgery or when gravely ill, Safe Environment

Maria Barontini Pastoral Associate for Children’s Catechesis 864.331.3919 maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Maria B. about children’s catechesis, first confession, first communion, and confirmation

Michael Sandifer Pastoral Associate Adult Faith Formation 864.331.3902 michael.sandifer@princeofpeacetaylors.org

contact Michael S. as ministry liaison and RCIA

Philip Reed Director of Music 864.331.3904 philip.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Elizabeth Wilson Associate Director of Music 864.331.3906 elizabeth.wilson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Jeanie Reed Associate Director of Children’s Music jeanie.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Ed Carl Sexton ed.carl@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Nathan Barontini Principal 864.331.2145 principal@popcatholicschool.org

Michelle Zimmerman Office Manager 864.331.2145 michelle.zimmerman@popcatholicschool.org 

Communications Director Kylee Jean Heap communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Creighton Fertility Care/Family Planning Kristie Killough, RN, BSN, FCP 864.243.7800 text for appointment

CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) John & Stephanie Lasitter cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Food & Financial Assistance St. Vincent de Paul Society 864.331.3937

Introduction to Catholicism Sean Chapman rcia@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Legion of Mary Lydia Augustine 423.999.5950 lydiabosco2004@gmail.com 

Prayer Shawl Guild Paulette 864.434.0278 

Respect Life Pam Harrison 864-233-6200 pharriso@bellsouth.net

Spiritual Direction Lisa Buss spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Altar Servers Dcn Michael Cavin michael.cavin@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Sick & Homebound Dcn Mark Thompson 864.630.0606 mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Liturgical Ministers Dcn Michael Thompson michael.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Baptism Class Dcn Gus Suarez gus.suarez@princeofpeacetaylors.org

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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• Please pray for our Confirmands as they pre-

pare for Confirmation on Friday, 31 May at 7p 

with Bishop Robert Guglielmone.

Fr Christopher Smith is speaking at the 12th annu-

al Marian Eucharistic Conference on Building a 

Christian Culture. Watch for registration to open 

at meconferencesc.net. 

Between 3 June –17 August, the following sched-

ule is followed:

• No Mass on Mondays or Saturday mornings 

(except 22 June at 9a for St Josemaria Escriva 

in English)

• 8a English Mass Tuesday-Friday

• 12p Latin Mass Tuesday-Thursday

• Between 8 July-12 July, only one daily Mass at 

11a in English (due to Vacation Bible School)

• No changes to the Sunday Mass schedule

Happenings & Needs

Our Deacons will preach a series on the Apostle’s Creed 

on weekends from 9 June to 18 August. Parishioners may 

reference Ludwig Ott’s Fundamentals of Catholic Dogma 

and the Catechism of the Catholic Church to prepare for 

the learning. 

• 9 June: I Believe in God the Father Almighty with Dcn 

Gus Suarez

• 16 June: I Believe in Jesus Christ with Dcn Michael 

Cavin

• 23 June: Jesus, Born of Marywith Dcn Mark Thomp-

son

• 30 June: The Crucified God with Dcn Gus Suarez

• 7 July: The Descent into Hell and the Resurrection of 

Jesus with Dcn Michael Thompson

• 14 July: Ascension with Dcn Bob Smith

• 21 July: Judge of the Living and the Dead with Dcn 

Nestor Acosta

• 28 July: The Catholic Church and the Communion of 

Saints with Dcn Nestor Acosta

• 4 August: The Forgiveness of Sins with Dcn Michael 

Cavin

• 11 August: The Resurrection of the Body with Dcn 

Mark Thompson

• 18 August: Life Everlasting with Dcn Michael Thomp-

son

If you miss a sermon, you may listen to the recording on 

the Monday following via the parish website (“homilies” 

is found on the main menu HERE) & Apple Podcast

The Fourth Degree Knights of Columbus are sponsoring 

a Patriotic Rosary on Tuesday, 21 May 2024 at 6p. All are 

welcome to help us pray for peace.

If you are a parishioner graduating from High School or 

College, we would love to congratulate you! Please pro-

vide us with your name & school from which you are 

graduating by 31 May to

bulletinsubmissions@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr Smith has previewed Manners Begin at Breakfast: 

Modern Etiquette for Families by Princess Marie-Chantal 

of Greece and recommends it highly! Buy it here.

Daniel Perry, third theology 

Seminarian, will be ordained 

to the transitional diaconate 

ahead of Trinity Sunday. Eve-

ryone from the parish is 

invited to a potluck celebra-

tion on Sunday, 26 May at 

1.30p (after the 12n Latin 

Mass). Newly ordained Dcn 

Perry will preach at each 

Mass that weekend. 

Seminarians incur a great deal of debt and have 

limited opportunities to earn money during their 

formation. For those who feel called to give gifts, 

please only consider cash! 

If you are unable to attend the potluck, the parish 

office will receive any cards and gifts by Thursday,  

23 May.  

Note: This potluck cancels the Latin Mass Potluck 

on the first Sunday in June.

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com

meconferencesc.net
https://princeofpeacetaylors.org/homilies-posts/
https://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/prince-of-peace-catholic-church-taylors-sc-homilies/id1460737617
mailto:bulletinsubmissions@princeofpeacetaylors.org
https://a.co/d/6v4ZRVG


www.sjcatholicschool.org

Applications
are now open

Tuition assistance
is available

Schedule a tour today!
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www.crag443.com
Ask about robotic process automation at
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